
We begin the season of Lent tomorrow (March 5) with the observation of Ash 
Wednesday.  Pastor MB will lead three identical services of worship in Kerr Chapel:  
7:15 a.m., 12:15 p.m., and 5:15 p.m.  Lasting about 30 minutes, these services offer a 
meaningful way to begin this holy time of year and include the imposition of ashes. 

Items to be considered for inclusion in Connect should be submitted 
to the church office by the Wednesday prior to publication.   

Please contact the church office at 812-423-6297 or 
firstpres@fpcevv.com with comments, questions, or to unsubscribe. 
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